March 17, 1983

Karla J. Letsche, Esq.
Kirkpatrick, Lockhart, Hill,
Christopher & Phillips
1900 M Street, N.W.
Washington, D.C. 20036

In the Matter of
LONG ISLAND LIGHTING COMPANY
(Shoreham Nuclear Power Station, Unit 1)
Docket No. 50-322 (0OL)

Dear Ms, Letsche:

Pursuant to our recent telephone conversations you have been provided, under
separate cover, a copy of NUREG/CR-?631, SAND 82-2726 entitled "A Logical
Framework for Identifyina Equipment Importanr to Safety in Nuclear Power
Plants" (Draft). The Staff emphasizes that the enclosed report is an
initial working draft provided to the Staff by its contractor, Sandia
National Laboratories. No Staff input is embodied in this draft, which is
currently under review by the NRC Staff and Sandia. This draft is not a
final report and it does not represent the final conclusions and/or
positions which the Staff may adopt on the matters involved nor should it
be construed in any way to be auidance for applicants or licensees. In
producing this document, the Staff does not waive its right to object to
further discovery requests involving the enclosed draft report or the
matters discussed therein,

Sincerely,

Bernard M. Bordenick
Counsel for NRC Staff
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